
 

 

 

Letter of Support 

February 2, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As the Councilmember representing Mozley Park, I wanted to express my support for the 
proposed park designed by Kind Hearts Community, Inc.  The park design focused on kindness 
has received the support of the Mozley Park Neighborhood Association, the Hunter Hills 
Neighborhood Association, and NPU K.  Mr. Willis has also taken the time to share this project 
with me and has definitely followed through on his commitment to engage and work with the 
community to receive their input and support.   I appreciate the efforts to provide another special 
amenity within Mozley Park and appreciate the consideration of this park proposal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
  

 
 


